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We are working on instrumental ensemble work. 
That would be lots of different parts playing at 

the same time.  This is a great skill for our 
concentration. 

 
Our Elementary Choir (2-5 grade choir members) 
will be performing with the Primary Honor Choirs 

and the High School Vocal Ensembles at The 
Sharon Morse Performing Arts Center in Spanish 

Springs!  It is the finest venue in The Villages. 
Tickets are available NOW online or at The 

Villages Box office for Thursday, May 3rd at 
7pm. 

 
Never hesitate to contact me with questions. 

Mrs. Hunter Britton​   ​hunter.britton@tvcs.org 
 

                                                                      
Here is what our artists will be learning in April. 

 
Our Art Walk is April 5th from 3:30-6:30pm in the IC 
building. I hope you can join us and see how creative 
our amazing artists have been this year. 
 
2nd Graders​ are creating 2D/3D watercolor “flying” 
kites. Next, they will be creating their own universe using 
oil pastels. 
 
3rd Graders ​are creating an underwater ocean scene 
using watercolor. Next,  they will be creating folk art 
pinch pots. 
 
 

Ms. Amanda Russo - ​Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org 
Mrs. Shay Sanchez - Shay.Sanchez@tvcs.org 

 
This month we will be completing our Buffalo  
Fitness Testing.  This includes: push-ups, curl-ups, 
Shuttle Run, Sit and Reach, and the mile run.  
Also,  we will be starting a volleyball unit.  We  
Teach the basic skills and play modified games  
Using a Beach ball.  
 
Contact us for more information. 
 
Torrey Howard torrey.howard@tvcs.org 
Amanda Peters  amanda.peters@tvcs.org 

      

      ¡Bienvenidos a la clase de Español!  

       ¡Feliz primavera! Happy Spring! 

 

During the month of April, students in Second grade                 

will finish the unit about “La comunidad”. We are                 

currently working on the final project, where they               

create their “own” community (which they will present               

to the class), and the posters are looking fantastic!.  

Third graders are currently working on our unit on                   

months, seasons, and weather. We are talking about               

dates, birthdays, and the weather in each season.               

Starting this month, third graders will also start               

working on review activities in preparation for our EOY                 

exam. 

Please, check my website for more information on                 

what we are doing each week, practice opportunities               

(Quizlet), and also for PI tasks. 

Never hesitate to contact me with questions or                 

suggestions. 

 ¡Nos vemos! 

 

Señora Gordon         Señora Melendez 

silvana.gordon@tvcs.org​    ​maria.melendez@tvcs.org 
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